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Army Police Respond to Emergency Call 
 

SCHOFIELD BARRACKS, Hawaii — At approximately 5:30 p.m., Army law enforcement 

responded to an emergency call regarding a Soldier brandishing a weapon on post. 

 

Military police cordoned off the area, and the individual barricaded themself in a vehicle. 

 

Federal Fire and EMS personnel also reported to the scene. 

 

The individual suffered a gunshot wound was taken to Wahiawa General Hospital for treatment.  

 

The incident is under investigation, and the condition of the individual is unknown at this time. 

 

For questions about this incident, contact Lt. Col. Matthew Garner, 8
th

 Theater Sustainment 

Command Public Affairs, at 221-3220. 
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